
Following the Alberta government’s commitment to build the Springbank Off-stream 
Reservoir as part of the overall provincial flood mitigation strategy, the Environmental 
Impact Assessment (EIA) required for the project is now nearing completion.

Designed as a dry dam unless flood conditions are present, the Springbank Off-stream 
Reservoir will work in tandem with the Glenmore Reservoir in Calgary. Together, the 
combined storage capacity would accommodate the excess water volume that caused 
the 2013 flood.

The Springbank Off-stream Reservoir will be approximately 15 kilometres west of Calgary 
near Springbank Road, north of the Elbow River and predominantly east of Highway 22.

Public engagement for this project is continuing. Please join us to learn more about how 
this project is progressing and to provide your feedback.

Learn more at alberta.ca/springbank-road.cfm

Please join us for a  
Springbank Off-stream Reservoir Project  
information session.

SPRINGBANK

Wednesday, August 16th 
5:00 – 8:00 p.m.

Tuesday, August 22nd 
5:00 – 8:00 p.m.

Wild Wild West Event Centre 
67 Commercial Crt. 
Exit 169, off of the TransCanada Highway  
next to Calaway Park

CALGARY

Thursday, August 17th	         
5:00 – 8:00 p.m.

Mount Royal University (Ross Glen Hall) 
4825 Mt Royal Gate SW

Tuesday, August 29th	         
5:00 – 8:00 p.m.

Calgary First Church of the Nazarene 
65 Richard Way SW 

Springbank Off-stream  
Reservoir Project


